
To the WBYC Board, 

This letter of sponsorship is in recommendation of Matthew & Natassia Fisher. The Fishers would be a 
valuable addition to WBYC and our membership. They are a wonderful young couple that have resided 
in Mashpee for several years. Matt is a native Cape Codder, growing up in Falmouth and attending Mass 
Maritime for college. He is an experienced captain and boater and owns a tugboat and towing company 
out of New Bedford that operates throughout the New England. Natassia is a Senior Financial Analyst at 
Cape Cod Healthcare. 

Matt and Natassia look forward to the opportunity to become members and to raise their kids on 
Waquoit Bay. They recently purchased their first pleasure boat, a 28’ Carolina Classic. They are 
expanding their family shortly and are expecting their first baby – a girl – on April 4th! She will surely be 
involved in the kids’ program and sailing programs in the future.  

As close friends of ours, they have attended several events at the club and enjoy the setting, 
membership camaraderie and general atmosphere. 

If you are looking for any further recommendations, Brian & Caitlin Sawyer, Nancy & Dennis Sawyer, 
Matt & Emily Fronius or Amy & Jason Mahan could all provide additional positive feedback. 

Please don’t hesitate to contact us with any questions. 

All the best, 

Ralph & Jessica Alfieri 

 


